
Dear Colleague,

We thank you very much for your interest in the IX. International Congress of Hittitology, which 
will be held on September 01-07, 2014. We are glad to hear that a vast number of scholars are 
interested in participating in the Congress and presenting papers.

All of the sessions will be held in Hittite University, Conferance Halls of Rectorate Building.  Owing 
to the great number of papers, the provisional programme of the Congress will be sent to you at a 
later time. It is requested from the participants to send their abstracts (max. 200 words), written in 
Turkish or English, to  hititkongresi2014@gmail.com no later than May 30, 2014.

Twenty minutes will be allocated for each speaker. There will be ten minute discussion periods at 
the end of each session. Papers will be presented in the English, German, French, Italian or Turkish 
languages. 

We kindly remind you that the registration fee is 100. - EUR (70 EUR per accompanying person; 50 
EUR per students). The registration will take place at the registration desk, in Hittite University on 
August 31, 2014. The dinners will be hosted by City of Çorum.

Each participant will cover his/her own accommodation expenses. The list of hotels for 
accommodation can be found on the Hittite University website (www.hititoloji.org.tr) .

Registration fee includes the trips to Ortaköy-Sapinuwa on the September 06, 2014 and to 
Bogazköy-Hattusa and Alacahöyük in the September 07, 2014.

We wish to see you in Çorum,

Kind Regards,

Prof. Dr. Reha Metin ALKAN
Rector of Hitit University

Prof. Dr. Aygül SÜEL
President of the Congress
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